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13 March 2019

Grace letter

NNE has been a participant of the UN Global Compact since 2008/11/10. We are required to
submit our communication of progress by today 2019/03/13.

The COP report is anchored at our board of directors and presented together with the annual
report. This year the annual report signature has been postponed to 2019/03/28. Therefore, we
would like to request additional time to submit our COP report for 2018. We would like to ask for
an extension of additional 30 days to submit the COP.
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